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L.O.A

BEAM

DRAUGHT

GROSS TONAGE

ENGINES

CRUISING SPEED

MAX SPEED

GENERATORS

ELECTRICITY

FUEL CAPACITY

WATER CAPACITY

CONSTRUCTION

WC

BUILT

REBUILT

15,25 m 

4,30 m

1,50 m

15 tones

2 x 700 HP

25 knots

35 knots

YES

220V AC, 24V-12V DC

2.000 ltr

1.000 ltr

POLYESTER

YES

2001

2024 

16 GUESTS 2 CREW 





With departure from Ornos bay, we 
travel to the UNESCO World Heritage 
Site of Delos where you can admire 
the sacred island from sea and learn 
the site’s ancient history from our 
knowledgeable crew. We then sail to 
the neighboring secluded island of 
Rhenia, stopping at one or two dif-
ferent beaches for snorkeling in the 
crystal clear waters and a full lunch 
menu and beverages on board before 
heading back to Ornos.

5 hours

DELOS & RHENIA CRUISE 

We set sail from the bay of Ornos to 
explore the many beautiful beaches of 

the Southern coast of Mýkonos.
The famous Psarou, Platis Gialos, 
Paranga, Paradise, Super Paradise, 
Agrari and Elia beaches will be at 
your fingertips throughout your 
cruise. Our skippers will drop the 
anchor at 1 to 2 beaches of your 
choice so you can enjoy a refreshing 
swim in our crystal clear waters. 
While on board, indulge in an all 
inclusive delicious lunch served 
with a varied selection of beverages 

before returning to Ornos bay
at the end of your cruise ” 

SOUTH COAST OF MYKONOS

10-3pm or 3.30-8.30pm

5 hours
10-3pm or 3.30-8.30pm

*from 1/9 the time slots change to -> 9.30-2.30pm and 3.00-8.00pm
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